
Jan, 2017 RFA minutes: 
Meeting called to order by President O'Neil at 1110 hrs. 
Moment of silence for our recently passed members. 
Secretary read minutes of January meeting. Approved. 
Treasurer gave report monthly report. Approved. 
New Members: Joel Christian was welcomed into the 
RFA. 
Annuity Committee: Chairman Bill Mould gave update on 
status of annuity problems.  
The C.O.L.A. is still being worked on. The 1099C form is 
the most pressing issue at this time. 
A Letter of Determination is available about the 1099C 
form to help with this years tax returns and a copy can 
be requested by contacting Bill Mould or Joe O'Neil. 
This Letter of Determination is only available to members 
who dues are current and paid. 
Discussion on the closing of the D.C.F.D. web site. Some 
items that were carried on the web site will continue to 
be posted on DCRFA 
website. 
Update on the members of the sick list. 
President O'Neil reported the the change in 
compensation for the board members. 
Motion was made and approved to give Treasurer the 
amount that officer was receiving before the 
Secretary/Treasurer position was split. 
Jim Embrey reported that the D.C.F.D. had 1206 visitors 
for the calendar year 2016. 
Meeting adjourned at 1210 hrs	


